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1. Air discharges from industry Page 17

The burden of limitation has been heavily placed on households often to their detriment in

creating cold living circumstances. Their pollutants are relatively low of harmful matter.

Industry having more power and influence has been allowed to continue with serious

discharges of air pollutants of much more damaging nature.

2. Shingle extraction Page 19

One one hand rivers, eg Waimakariri, are experiencing rising bed levels leading to the

necessity of ever increasing work on flood protection. Removal of gravel from various "pits" in

the province seems to bring a risk of ground water pollution particularly when breakthroughs

to lower aquifers occur.

What do you want Environment

Canterbury to do?

1 What you should do: Shift emphasis from relatively

powerless domestic users and apply more stringent
limitations with penalties as appropriate to industrial

offenders.

2. (a) Close all "pit"operations and cancel existing

permits.

result: reduced risk of harm to water supplies

(b) Legislate to make the source of gravel only from river



beds.

result: mitigation of rising bed levels and considerable

lessening of flood risk and economies in the construction
and maintenance of flood control works.


